
March 2024 BAHC Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting started @ 6:13pm 
  
Attendees (8) Dennis & Cay Walkingshaw, Bo Hall, Glen Schimmelpfennig, Jim 
Thornton, Don Hughes, Larry Jensen, Dil Strasser 
  
New Business: 
  

1. Jim Thornton reviewed membership total = 24 paid members with $4470.00 in 
our account. 

2. We discussed our next tech session and decided on Bo Hall April 20th to work on 
his carburetors. He is having trouble with cold start and believes they need some 
adjustment. His carbs were rebuild last year? Would like to ask Henry and 
Dennis to please bring their carburetor tools to the session. 

Tech session April 20th 10:30 am 
Bo Hall 
4329 Winderbrook Court  
S.L.C. Ut 84124 

3. Don Hughes has still not received his door parts. So we will table his tech 
session until next meeting for an update from Don. 

4. On the BAHC website Jim Thornton noted that it would good to add the email 
address of the officers so members could reach out with questions if needed. 

5. Next meeting is scheduled for April 9th at 5:00. We will be meeting an hour early 
at The Fiddlers Elbow to meet Dil Strasser and drive down to his storage unit to 
review all of his cars. 

6. Dennis reminded everyone to please put July 13 on their calendar. We will need 
everyone’s help with the Rally to make it a success! 

7. Glen spoke about the this years Conclave at Road America he 
encouraging  everyone to attend this year. He and Henry will be going and just 
wanted everyone how fun he believe this years Conclave will be. There is a 
discount if you book before March 15th your registration includes tickets to the 
race at Road America. Here is the link for those who are interested. 
<https://2024conclave.com> 

 
8. Glen review the Glenwood Springs Rally June 7th - 9th suggested possibly 

teaming up to drive over as a group with all who want to attend.  We talked how 
Glenwood would be using the new Rally App to run it’s race this year and 
depending on how people felt about how things go for them we might want to use 
it for our rally in July 

 
9. Reviewed a few of the upcoming drives and events for the BMCU and the drive 

for Springville is still on for June 22nd. Dennis said he would be sending out a 

https://2024conclave.com/


email to the group with all of the details late April and again in June as a 
reminder.  

  
Meeting adjourned @ 7:38 pm  
 


